From: Schaaf, Libby
To: Nosakhare, Shereda

Subject: FW: Privacy Committee - potential appointments

Date: Wednesday, July 02, 2014 12:42:02 PM

From: Linda Lye [mailto:llye@aclunc.org] Sent: Monday, May 05, 2014 1:45 PM To: Schaaf, Libby; Stoffmacher, Bruce

Cc: Matt Cagle

Subject: Privacy Committee - potential appointments

Dear Councilmember Schaaf and Bruce,

I hope you are both well. Councilmember McElhaney appointed me to serve on the privacy committee re the Oakland DAC and I'm honored to accept. I was writing about your appointments to the committee. I understand that the committee currently has 10 members and none are your appointees. I also noticed that there is additional expertise, both technological and legal, that would really benefit the Committee and the City. I was very much hoping you would consider nominating Eddan Katz. He is an Oakland resident and the former director of the Yale Information Society Project and a former lecturer in law at Yale Law School.

http://www.law.yale.edu/intellectuallife/EKatz.htm He's highly accomplished and knowledgeable in this area. He's indicated to me that if nominated he would be interested in serving on the committee. (I've also recommended him to CM Kalb, but haven't heard back.)

In addition, I was very much hoping you'd consider nominating Nadia Kayyali from the Electronic Frontier Foundation. I believe you circulated her on a much earlier list (before the March resolution making the committee a city-council appointed entity). EFF has very very important technological expertise and I know from our discussions that we all believe such expertise necessary.

I hope you'll consider nominating these two individuals. It would really strengthen the Committee.

Separately, I've let CM McElhaney's office and Joe DeVries know that I'll be going on maternity leave starting July 18, and CM McElhaney has kindly agreed to let me substitute another atty, Matt Cagle, from the ACLU in my absence. Matt is cc'd on this email – just wanted to introduce you in case things arise while I am out.

Thanks so much.

All best, Linda

Linda Lye Staff Attorney ACLU Foundation of Northern California 39 Drumm Street San Francisco, California 94111 tel. (415) 621-2493 This message and any files or text attached to it are intended only for the recipients named above, and contain information that may be confidential or privileged. If you are not an intended recipient, you must not read, copy, use or disclose this communication. Please also notify the sender by replying to this message, and then delete all copies of it from your system. Thank you.

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by Mimecast. For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com